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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

 
16 September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

School Fund 
 
Part of your commitment in choosing to send your child to a Church School is that you pay £30.00 per year 
School fund to the Diocesan Common Fund. 
 
This contribution goes towards the upkeep of the maintenance and improvements to the school. 
 
We ask that this contribution is paid before your child starts school and annually in September.  

 
If you have more than one child then the amount for subsequent children is reduced to £25.   
 
You can find payment details on Parent-Pay. 
 
If you have paid may I thank you on behalf of the pupils, staff and governors of St Mary’s School and please 
disregard this letter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 

 

Ms J. Pring 

Chair of Governors 

mailto:admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk

